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Every year on January 4th, World Braille Day reminds us of

the importance of accessibility and independence for those who

are blind or visually impaired.

To spread awareness of the day, the Government of Andhra

Pradesh celebrates the day at state level.

The program was led by the district collector and other

officials.

Making of the stage



Padmanabham.M, Department of Public Administration

Students attended the meeting

Number of Students participated: 50

Outcome of the event: Students came to know about the greatness of the day.

World Braille Day is a time to celebrate the contributions of Louis Braille and to

raise awareness about the importance of literacy and education for people who are

blind or visually impaired. It is also a time to recognize the many advances in

assistive technology that have made it easier for people with visual impairments to



access information and communicate with others. These advances include the

development of braille displays, screen readers, and other software that allows

people to access computers and the internet using braille or speech.


